
  

 
 
Our Mission Statement  

“ Recognizing that we are the Body of Christ, the Catholic 
Community of Our Lady of the Mountain is called to live 
the Gospel. We desire to express our commitment to this 
call through praise -filled celebration, which culminates in  
our being sent into the community to actively reach out to 
others. Thus, we seek to grow in Christian love.”

 2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853  
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org  

 
 

In case of emergency – priest for sick 201 -841-4952 
Staff  
Rev. Marcin Michalowski, Pastor 
email frmarcin@comcast.net  
Rev. Slawomir Tomaszewski, Parochial Vicar 
email frslawomir@gmail.com   
Rev. Javier Bareno, Parochial Vicar 
email javib1024@gmail.com  
Parish Bookkeeper – Melissa Rivera 
email melriveraolm@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos...................................... 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones .......................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ............................ 813-1982 
Church Trustee, Bruce Haskell 
Columbiettes, Lucie Cohn .............................. 973-699-6793 
Eucharistic Ministers, Cindy Jones ....................... 684-0661 
Evangel.,Renny Hodgskin, Jim McMenamin ........ 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty.................. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................... 852-5779 
Hospitality………………………………………..  ..876-4395 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ......................... 852-5779 
Local Youth Protection/Safe Environment Coordinator, 
Kim Smith  
Lectors, Chris Latran ........................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Rita Mueller… ............ 973-862-2095 
R.C.I.A.,…….. .................................................... .876-4395 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ................... 876-9601 
Sacristan, Linda Richartz ..................................... 876-4395 
Ushers, Office ....................................................... 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head .................... 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Office ....................................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith .......................................... 876-4395 
Youth Ministry  .................................................... 876-5024 
ministrytoyouth@comcast.net 
 

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon James Jones 
 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell  908-876-4003  
email dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      Teen Mass - 5:00PM 1st Saturday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
 

Parish Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM, 6:30PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 
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SATURDAY   September 22, 2018  
           5:00PM  For the Unborn 
  Lewis Girgenti 
  Joseph Rogers 
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
            
SUNDAY  September 23, 2018  
           7:45AM  OLM Parishioners 
           9:15AM  Domingo Montane 
  Danny Brice 
         10:45AM  OLM Parishioners 
         12:15PM  Bonnie Lee Gillis 
 
MONDAY  September 24 , 2018 
            9:30AM Judith Keane 
 
TUESDAY  September 25 , 2018         
        9:30AM OLM Parishioners 
 
WEDNESDAY  September 26 , 2018 
           9:30AM  OLM Parishioners 
     
THURSDAY    September 27 , 2018 
           9:30AM  Debbie Schaffer (Living) 
 
FRIDAY  September 28 , 2018 
           9:30AM  Adalberto Aponte 
 
SATURDAY   September 29 , 2018 
           5:00PM  Joseph “Marty” O”Dowd 
  Jake Michael Kiczek 
  Anthony Casale 
           7:00PM  Robert Froetscher 
            
SUNDAY  September 30 , 2018 
           7:45AM  Joe & Loretta Hartman 
           9:15AM  Melinda Mattar 
  Janine Nelson 
  Carmelo Ayala 
         10:45AM  Joseph Rogers 
         12:15PM  Marcella Sacco 

 
     Santuary Lamp in memory of Dn. Pat VanOrman 

 

 
 
  September 15-16  $5,992.00 
  Beacon     $   982.00 
  Flowers     $   515.00     
   
  Total      $7,504.00  
   
     
                 
Grocery Card sales for 2018 ~ $56,355 for a profit of $2,817.75 

Faith Direct Donations in August 2018 were $15,625.00 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  
Reminder:  If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s you 
can drop your Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the collection 
basket and it will be credited as your donation to Our Lady of the 
Mountain.  
 
Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 3:00PM  
Labor Day ~ Memorial Day 
 

 

 

Faith Direct  

With the arrival of autumn, I'd like to invite you to join Faith 
Direct, our parish's electronic giving program. Our to-do lists 

can get lengthy during this season, but Faith Direct's eGiving 
program will give you one less thing to remember each week--
no more envelopes to find before you go to Mass. 
 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ568 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 
God Bless You, 
 Fr. Marcin 
 

 

Mass Ministers  
 

SATURDAY, September 29  
5:00PM  Fr. Marcin  
Lector:   KellyAnn Tell 
Ministers: Check in the Sacristy 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
7:00PM  Fr. Javier  
Lector:   Albert Villanueva 
Ministers: Check in the Sacristy 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
 
SUNDAY, Septembe r 30 
7:45AM   Fr. Javier  
Lector:   Michelle Mackenzie 
Ministers: Check in the Sacristy 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
9:15AM   Fr. Javier  – Dn. Bob  
Lector:   Al Demarest 
Ministers: Check in the Sacristy 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
10:45AM  Fr. Marcin  – Dn. Jim  
Lector:   Kathy Jusko 
Ministers: Check in the Sacristy 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
  
12:15PM  Fr. Marcin  – Dn. Tom  
Lector:   Renny Hodgskin 
Ministers:  Check in the Sacristy 
Servers:   SERVERS NEEDED 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
 

SATURDAY, September 29  
5:30PM – Slawek  
   
SUNDAY, September 30  
9:00AM – Fr. Slawek  
11:00AM – Fr. Slawek  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.faithdirect.net


September 23 rd, 2018 ~ 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time

FROM FR. MARCIN 
My dear parishioners , 

In the liturgy of the Church we celebrate 25th Sunday 
in the Ordinary Time today. Yesterday 48 candidates from the 
hands of our bishop received Sacrament of Confirmation. We 

wish them all the best and keep our young parishioners in our 
daily prayers. Congratulations!!!  

“If anyone wishes to be first,  
he shall be  the last of all and the servant of all.”  

Whose glory do you seek? There can be no share in 
God’s glory without the cross. When Jesus prophesied his own 

betrayal and crucifixion, it did not make any sense to his 
disciples because it did not fit their understanding of what the 
Messiah came to do. And they were afraid to ask further 
questions! Like a person who might receive a bad verdict from 
the doctor and then refuse to ask further questions, they, too, 
didn’t want to know any more. How often do we reject what we 

do not wish to see? We have heard the good news of God's 
word and we know the consequences of accepting it or 
rejecting it. But do we give it our full allegiance and mold our 
lives according to it? Ask the Lord to fill you with his Holy Spirit 
and to inspire within you a reverence for his word and a 
readiness to obey it. 

Do you compare yourself with others?  
How ashamed the disciples must have been when 

Jesus overheard them arguing about who among them was the 
greatest! But aren’t we like the disciples? We compare 
ourselves with others and desire their praise. The appetite for 
glory and greatness seems to be inbred in us. Who doesn’t 

cherish the ambition to be “somebody” whom others admire 
rather than a “nobody”? 
Jesus made a dramatic gesture by embracing a child to show 
his disciples who really is the greatest in the kingdom of God. 
What can a little child possibly teach us about greatness? 
Children in the ancient world had no rights, position, or 

privileges of their own. They were socially at the “bottom of the 
rung” and at the service of their parents, much like the 
household staff and domestic servants. 
Who is the greatest in God's kingdom?  

What is the significance of Jesus’ gesture? Jesus 
elevated a little child in the presence of his disciples by placing 

the child in a privileged position of honor. It is customary, even 
today, to seat the guest of honor at the right side of the host. 
Who is the greatest in God’s kingdom? The one who is humble 
and lowly of heart - who instead of asserting their rights 
willingly empty themselves of pride and self-seeking glory by 
taking the lowly position of a servant or child. 

Jesus, himself, is our model. He came not to be served, but to 
serve. Paul the Apostle states that Jesus emptied himself and 
took the form of a servant. Jesus lowered himself and took on 
our lowly nature that he might raise us up and clothe us in his 
divine nature. 

God wants to fill us with his own glory?  
God opposes the proud, but gives grace to the 

humble. If we want to be filled with God’s life and power, then 
we need to empty ourselves of everything which stands in the 
way - pride, self-seeking glory, vanity, etc. God wants empty 

vessels so he can fill them with his own glory, power, and love.  
Are we ready to humble ourselves and to serve as  

Jesus did?  
What is our attitude to others? Do we always consider 

others worth approaching? We should treat other people with 
kindness, compassion, and consideration. 

"Lord Jesus, by your cross you have redeemed the world 
and revealed your glory and triump h over sin and death. 
May I never fail to see your glory and victory in the cross.  

Help me to conform my life to your will and to follow in 
your way of holiness."  

St. Mark’s pray for us… 
Our Lady of the Mountain pray for us… 
Thank you for all you do for our parish!!! God bless you!!! 
Fr. Marcin 
 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal – Hear I Am, Lord!  
While there are many ways to give to the Bishop’s Annual 

Appeal there is a particularly beneficial opportunity if you are 
70 ½ or over and have an IRA. If you are in this category, the 
IRS requires you to take a required minimum distribution from 
your IRA each year. As of result, this distribution is added to 
your taxable income and increases the amount of taxes owed 
to the government. However, instead of taking your required 

minimum distribution, you can instruct your IRA investment 
manager to donate this distribution to a charity such as the 
Bishop’s Annual Appeal and this automatically omits this 
amount from your adjusted gross income. This tax benefit can 
be realized by all qualifying individuals, whether you take the 
standard deduction or itemize your deductions. This can be a 

significant benefit to you and a great way to support the work 
of the Bishop’s Appeal. If you are considering making a 
charitable donation using your IRA required minimum 
distribution, please be sure to first discuss this with your 
financial or tax advisor to make sure it is right for you. 
 

From Fr. Slawek  
St. Jerome – September 30  
Monk and Doctor of the Church (331 – 420) 
St. Jerome was one of the great scholars of the Christian 
Church. Learning indeed, was first passion, as later it would be 
his path to sanctity. In his youth he cared far more for classical 

poetry that he did for the vulgar Greek of the Gospels. 
However after a powerful dream in which God accused him of 
being more Ciceronian than Christian, he resolved to make a 
break with the world and devote himself strictly to God’s books. 
He retreated to the wilderness and with the aid of a rabbi 



undertook the study of Hebrew. With this knowledge, along 
with his mastery of Greek, he undertook to translate the entire 
Bible into Latin, the common language of the time. It was an 

overwhelming project, which occupied most of his life. 
Disgusted with the luxury of Rome, and the enemies he had 
incurred through his sarcastic tongue, Jerome embarked for 
the Holy Land, where he established a monastery in 
Bethlehem and free hospice for pilgrims (so that it might never 
again be said that the Mother of God had to sleep in a stable). 

For himself he preferred to live in a cave, in which he 
continued his work of translation and engaged in theological 
disputation until his death in 420. 
His great work, the Vulgate Bible, was the official text of the 
Church for over 1,500 years. 
“Ignorance of scripture is ignorance of Christ”                                                                                                                   

 
From Fr. Javier  
TEACHING FROM THE CATECHISM OF THE CATHOLIC 
CHURCH - THE SACRAMENTS OF THE CHURCH 
The Sacrament of Confirmation  
Who can Receive This Sacrament?  

My dears brothers and sisters, every baptized person not yet 
confirmed can and should receive the sacrament of 
Confirmation. Since Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist form 
a unity, it follows that "the faithful are obliged to receive this 
sacrament at the appropriate time," for without Confirmation 
and Eucharist, Baptism is certainly valid and efficacious, but 

Christian initiation remains incomplete. 
The Latin tradition gives "the age of discretion" as the 
reference point for receiving Confirmation. But in danger of 
death children should be confirmed even if they have not yet 
attained the age of discretion. 
Although Confirmation is sometimes called the "sacrament of 

Christian maturity," we must not confuse adult faith with the 
adult age of natural growth, nor forget that the baptismal grace 
is a grace of free, unmerited election and does not need 
"ratification" to become effective. St. Thomas reminds us of 
this: 
Age of body does not determine age of soul. Even in childhood 
man can attain spiritual maturity: as the book of Wisdom says: 
"For old age is not honored for length of time, or measured by 
number of years. “Many children, through the strength of the 
Holy Spirit they have received, have bravely fought for Christ 
even to the shedding of their blood. 
God bless you. 

 
WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC 
We are Catholic because we believe: 
Christ died out of love for us, while we were still "enemies." 
The Lord asks us to love as he does, even our enemies, to 
make ourselves the neighbor of those farthest away, and to 

love children and the poor as Christ himself. The Apostle Paul 
has given an incomparable depiction of charity: "charity is 
patient and kind, charity is not jealous or boastful; it is not 
arrogant or rude. Charity does not insist on its own way; it is 
not irritable or resentful; it does not rejoice at wrong, but 

rejoices in the right. Charity bears all things, believes all things, 
hopes all things, endures all things." The Catechism of the 
Catholic Church 1825 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade K – 6 – All Sessions begin TODAY 
Grade 7 – Monday, September 24th – 6-7:15PM    
Grade 8 – Monday, September 17th – 6-7:15PM 
Grade 9 – Monday, September 24th - 7:30-9:00PM 
Grade 10 – Monday, September 17th - 7:30-9:00PM 

2018-2019 Registration Forms for K -10 

www.ourladyofthemountain.org click on “Religious Education” 
and download the 2018-2019 form. Registration is still going on 
for this school year.  

 
Crisis Pregnancy Center  

A local pregnancy crisis center, Life Choices, is in desperate 

need of regular & porta - cribs, strollers, stairwell gates, toddler 
beds, high chairs, car seats, infant & children’s clothes sizes 
birth to size 10. Please call Fran Ouellette at 908-328-6722 
she will be happy to pick them up from you. God Bless you for 
your generosity. 
 

 
  

 
 

 
High School Youth Group 

Grades 9 to 12 
7:30 to 9:00 PM 

Teen Center 
Next Meeting: September 26 

 
October 6 Teen Mass  - all 7, 8, 9 10, 11 and 12th 

grades are invited to the Teen Center following Mass to 
continue our fellowship; light refreshments will be 

served. 
 

Events for this Week  

Monday – Grade 7 Religious Ed - 6:00-7:15 P 
                 Grade 9 – Religious Ed 7:30-9:00PM 
Wednesday – Conf. Reh. & Penance Svc. 7:00PM – PC & Ch 
                       Peer Ministry – 7:30-9:00PM – TC 
Thursday – Choir – 7:00-8:30PM – Ch 

Friday – Divine Mercy – 3:00PM – Ch. 

 
Grocery Gift Cards  
Grocery Gift Card sales for this month 

were $8,410.00 with a profit of $430.00. 
Thank you for your support 
 

http://www.ourladyofthemountain.org


ANNUAL BLESSING OF 
PETS 
On Thursday, October 4th, the 

feast of St. Francis of Assisi, 
patron saint of animals, 
Monsignor Ray will bless all 
pets at 4:30 pm with the relic 
of St. Francis. Please gather 

at the Statue of St. Francis, and bring these important 

members of your family for this blessing. Our pets bring us so 
much joy, love and loyalty, it is good to thank them by asking 
God’s blessing as a gift to our pets. 
 

RCIA Began September 18 th  
"If you are interested in becoming a Catholic or know of 
anyone interested in becoming Catholic, please contact the 
parish office.  RCIA is open to all unbaptized adults who are 
interested in preparing for Baptism, Confirmation and 
Eucharist.  It is also open to baptized Christians, Catholic and 
non-Catholic, who have not received the sacraments of 
Eucharist and/or Confirmation. Our formation process places 
emphasis on knowing the doctrines of our faith and a 
knowledge of Jesus and the principles according to which He 
taught us how to live. 

 
Bishops 25 th & 50th Anniversary Celebration  

The Silver and Gold Anniversary Mass will be 
held on Sunday, November 4th, 2018 at St. 

Peter the Apostle, Parsippany. Arrangements can be made by 
contacting the parish office. Registrations will be accepted 
through Monday, October 15th, 2018. Information will be sent 
from the Office of Family Life once your registration has been 

processed. Congratulations on this joyous occasion! 
 

Operation Chillout – Homeless Veterans Outreach  
The New Jersey based Operation ChillOut - Homeless 
Veterans Out-Reach is holding a Silent Auction fundraiser 
Saturday, September 29th at Vasa Park, 1 Vasa Drive, 

Hackettstown, NJ. We are currently seeking donations of 
merchandise or complimentary tickets from your organization.  
We also accept monetary donations. For 18 years we have 
supported our New Jersey and parts of NE Pennsylvania 
homeless Veterans through our fundraising efforts. Proceeds 
from this fund raising event will help us continue to provide for 

our homeless Vets, with needed clothing warm meals, clean 
water and shelter. Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to call Bob Scanga at 908-269-5366. 
 
 

New Eyes for the Needy  

The Knights of Columbus have an 
eyeglass recycling container in the gathering space until 
September 30th. Please donate your unwanted eyeglasses 
which will be given to the needy and they are sincerely 
appreciated.  
 

 

Celebration of Marriage Retreat  
This retreat is intended for couples married at least 10 years. It 
honors and celebrates the commitment of marriage. We strike 

deliberate balance among participation/reflection, liturgy, free 
time, fun activities and plenty of “couple time” for walks on the 
nearby beaches. The cost is $270 per couple (includes all 
meals, room and program). It will be held September 28-30 at 
Marianist Family Retreat Center, 417 Yale Ave, Cape May 
Point, NJ  08212. Sign up online at 

www.capemaymarianists.org or call 609-884-3829. 
 

Children’s Liturgy Volunteers Needed  
Attention Moms and Dads…the Children’s Liturgy program is 
looking for volunteers to share the Word of God with our little 
blessings during the 9:15AM Mass. The lessons are already 

prepared so there is very little work to do.  If you could lead 
one Sunday every 4 or 5 weeks it would be such a big help 
and LOTS OF FUN! Please call Debi Pinelli at 908.256.6338 or 
email debipinelli@gmail.com if interested. If you’re thinking 
about volunteering, you will need to take the Protecting God’s 
Children course which is being offered on September 25th at 

Our Lady of the Mountain.  This course is only offered here at 
our Parish once a year, so it’s a great time to take it!  
 

Save the Dates  
Monday, September 24, 2018  - 6:00-8:30 p.m. A spiritual 
evening for high school young women with Sisters of many 

different religious congregations and Bishop Serratelli - DePaul 
High School, Wayne. 
Sunday, October 7, 2018  - 3:00 p.m. - Blessing of the Shrine 
in honor of Blessed Miriam Teresa Demjanovich at the Sisters 
of Charity of Saint Elizabeth, Convent Station. 
Tuesday, October 9, 2018  - 10:00 a.m. - Firefighters' Red 

Mass - St. Gerard Majella Parish, Paterson. 
Saturday, October 13, 2018  - 9:30 a.m. - Second Annual 
Latin Mass - St. John the Baptist Cathedral, Paterson. 
 

Your Grandmother’s Cupboard  
Your Grandmother’s Cupboard is providing for those 

individuals and families living in poverty the “other necessities”. 
They have a box in the gathering room and are in need of 
deodorant, shampoo, and toothpaste. Any help would be 
greatly appreciated. Thank you 
 

Joyce Kil mer Opener  

Golf Tournament & dinner/clam bake. Saturday, October 13th 
at Shawanee Golf resort Delaware, PA.  Scramble format, 18 
holes with card, contests & prizes. Putting Contest @ 7:45am 
Shotgun start @ 8:20am. Golf & dinner - $100/golfer. Golf, 
dinner & dinner guest - $125. Golf only $75 or dinner only - 
$40. Happy Hour @ 2pm & dinner @ 4pm at the Columbus 

Club Hall. Dinner includes: steamed clams, roast beef, 
potatoes, vegetables, coffee/tes & dessert. Sign up at the 
Columbus Hall or Call Roger Hines (908)310-3354. 
 

 

http://www.capemaymarianists.org
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County College of Morris  
Open House, Saturday, October 13th 9:30am or noon. Student 
Community Center, 214 Center Grove Rd., Randolph – 

Parking Lot 6. Meet the faculty, learn about financial aid & 
scholarships, athletic programs & student organizations. For 
more information call 973-328-5100 or visit 
www.ccm.edu/openhouse/.  
 

Dominican College  

Information Session for anyone interested in Undergraduate 
and Graduate Degrees, including undergraduate on line 
programs is scheduled for Wednesday, October 3, 2018 from 
10 – 12 in the Prusmack Center. They will also provide 
opportunity to learn about programs & to meet the faculty & 
admissions counselors.  

 
Villa Walsh Academy  

Villa Walsh Academy will host its annual Open House, on 
Sunday afternoon, October 14th from 2:00 – 4:00 o’clock. We 
are an Independent College Prepatory Catholic Day School for 
Girls Grades 7-12. Entrance Examination Dates are Saturdays, 

October 20th, November 3rd, and December 1st at 9:00 
AM.www.villawalsh.org or 973-538-3680 
 

Respect Life Ministry  
On Monday, October 8th at 7:30pm in Rauscher Hall, Dr. 
Angela Lanfranchi, a highly accomplished breast surgeon and 

the president and co-founder of the Breast Cancer Prevention 
Institure, will discuss her participation as one of the 
professionals featured in HUSH, a groundbreaking film on the 
subject of women’s breast and reproductive health. The film 
will be shown in a condensed 15-minute version, and takes a 
thoughtful look at the flow of information related to the risks of 

breast cancer from abortion and asks if women are being given 
all the information they need to make truly informed decisions. 
Light refreshments will be served. Please join us. There is no 
charge to attend and all are welcome. Church of the 
Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary in Morristown. 
 

Washington Township Recreation  
Recreation Dept is having an educational Seminar along with 
Shanice Johnson; Health Education Field Representative from 
County of Morris Health management. This “FREE” workshop 
on “Breast & Prostate Cancer” will include a discussion on 
early detection, diagnoses and treatment, risk factors, facts 

about the cancer and health behaviors and lifestyles. In 
addition to this workshop we will finish up with Lauren 
DelVecchio, ADA specialist who is an advocate on dealing with 
hearing loss. She will introduce the fully government funded 
“Caption phone” please join us not only for knowledge but light 
refreshments and a raffle! Monday, October 15th at 1:00pm at 

the senior center. Please see the website: www.wtmorris.org 
for all upcoming events or call 908-876-5941. 
 

 
 

40 Days For Life  
Please join other Christians across the globe from September 
26th through Nov. 4th, for 40 days of prayer and fasting for an 

end to abortion. Prayerfully consider taking some time to 
peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way 
outside Planned Parenthood, 66 East main St., Washington. 
You are also invited to attend an opening rally on Sept. 30th 
anytime between 2-4 outside the Planned Parenthood. Please 
pledge to lift the local 40 days for Life campaign up in prayer, 

as well as asking for God’s protection on all human life from 
conception until natural death. If you’d like more information – 
and especially if you’d like to sign up to pray please contact: 
Jennifer English, amjadopt@comcast.net 973-525-6692. 
 

Blue Army Shrine  

Saturday, October 6th “You at least try to console me.” Blue 
Army Shrine invites all to Honor Our Lady’s plea on Dec. 10th. 
See website at www.bluearmy.com or call 908-689-1700 ext 
210. 5 consecutive First Saturdays of Reparation starting with 
confession at 10am. 
 

Please Pray for  the Sick  

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 

community who have requested our prayers: Anthony 
Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Noah 
Bonita, Toni Brenner, Christina Brithtly, Tim Burns, Joseph 
Caruso, Ron Caruso, David Chung, Eric Clemente, Randy Clymer, 
Todd Copan, Genevieve Dancicco, Gary Davila, Phyllis DeFranco, 
Christopher Delplato,  Mike Depew, Vito Dellibovi, Sean Dolan, 
Rosanne Dourasm, Sue Elahie, Glenn Evans, Jayden Feichter, 
Michael Fiume, Santinna Flynn, Maureen Foley, Barbara 
Froetscher, Pete Gallagher, Mary Gallagher, Baby Antonia 
Gallardo, Susan Gardner, Vince & Ann Gentile, Jean Greco, Jerry 
Green, Don Grevera, Mike Grundy, Sr., Anabela Guerra, Peggy 
Hoffman, Laurel Jilek, Kristina Kantz, Michael Kennedy, Carman 
Kissoczy, Salvatore Lombardo, Pam Longo, Raymond Lurker, 
Raymond MacCarthy, AnaMaria Markle, Jillian Martin, Nancy 
Martin, Judy Martino, Bob McCourt, Darlene McHugh, Ed 
Michonski, Jennifer Mollitor,  Faith Morelli, Nora Ochwat,  Jim 
Owens, Dennis Paradise,  Arlene & Chandra Parikh, Jim & 
Carolynn Pauze, Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Deanna Procuito, Art 
Quails, Joanne Reilly, Heather Ryan,  Dan Salerno, Kathleen 
Sanders, Anthony Santos, Jillian Sayre, Pauline Scala, Judy 
Schellenberg, Connor Scott, Colinda Shernce, Paula Smith, Bob 
Taylor, Thomas Tell, Sr., Thomas Tell, Jr., April Turkmen, Ellin & 
Frank Uhl, Lil Varga, Nicholas Viggiano,  Ronald Warner, Allen 
Watts, Ryan Wendt, Adrienne Werner, Melissa Winters, Roula 
Zanetta, & Issac Zujkowski. We are currently praying for the sick 

from the pulpit for 1 month then adding their names to this list in 

the bulletin. 
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